
Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network update noted. 
 
11 There was heard a report by Ms Anna Dyer, North West Glasgow Voluntary 
Sector Network (NWGVSN) providing an update on its work, advising  
 
(1) of the continued IT recycling project “Plugged In” and that information could 

be accessed via https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/ who would accept 
any old IT equipment to be refurbished; 
 

(2) of the continued concerns with regards to the cost of living crisis, the 
increased demand on services and that some members would be considering 
fund raising and crowd funding to keep facilities open or to offer additional 
services;  
 

(3) of the issues around childcare spaces and that Community Central Halls 
(CCH) continues to have a Partnership Nursery and affordable prices for all 
childcare; 
 

(4) that CCH were refurbishing the Breakthrough Youth Services Zone; 
 

(5) of the plans to expand the services of the Community Fridge to encourage 
greater engagement with the Network’s regular users and planned to 
introduce a Money Advice service which would operate within a new café 
setting; 
 

(6) of an update on Woodside Halls, The Coach House Trust and Flourish House, 
as detailed in the report; and 
 

(7) of the concerns regarding the closing date of the City Development Plan 2, 
the changes to National Insurance Contributions and budget cuts, which could 
affect the future of the voluntary sector. 
 

After consideration, the partnership noted 
 
(a) the report; and 

 
(b) that Bailie Wardrop would raise the concerns highlighted by the Partnership 

regarding the City Development Plan with the appropriate officer. 
 

 

https://nwgvsn.org.uk/plugged-in-it-project/

